
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

M170041 
 
February 17, 2017 
 
Tyrone D. Naquin, Project Manager 
Fuel Manufacturing Branch 
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety, Safeguards,  
 and Environmental Review 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
 
Subject:           GNF-A Response to NRC Request for Additional Information –  
                        Decommissioning Funding Plan (DFP) 
 
References: 1) NRC License SNM-1097, Docket 70-1113 
  2) GNF-A Decommissioning Funding Plan, Rev. 6, 9/7/16 
  3) Letter, from T. D. Naquin (NRC) to S. P. Murray (GNF-A) Request for 
                         Additional Information Regarding Update to DFP, 12/7/16 
  4) GNF-A Response to NRC Request for Additional Information – DFP,  
                         12/21/16 
  5) NRC/GNF-A Telecon to Discuss Supplemental DFP Information, 2/2/17 
     
Dear Mr. Naquin: 
 
Per our discussion on February 2, 2017 (Reference 5), the Global Nuclear Fuel-
Americas, L.L.C. (GNF-A) facility in Wilmington, North Carolina hereby provides 
additional information regarding the GNF-A Decommissioning Funding Plan, Rev. 6 
dated September 7, 2016. 
  

Global Nuclear Fuel

Scott P. Murray 

Manager, Facility Licensing  
 
3901 Castle Hayne Road 
P.O. Box 780 
Wilmington, NC 28402 
USA 
 
T (910) 819-5950 
scott.murray@ge.com 
 

Security-Related and Proprietary Information Notice 
The Attachment to this letter contains both security-
related and proprietary information which is to be 
withheld from public disclosure in accordance with 
10CFR2.390 and NRC RIS 2005-31. The balance of this 
letter may be considered non-sensitive upon the removal 
of the Attachment to this letter. 
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GNF-A requests that the Attachment to this letter be withheld from public disclosure 
under 10 CFR 2.390 and in accordance with NRC RIS 2005-31 as it contains both 
security-related and proprietary information. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (91 0) 819-5950. 

Sincerely: 

g~,~~ 
Facility Licensing 

Commitments: None 

Attachment: GNF-A supplemental response to NRC request for additional information 
(Contains security-related and proprietary information) 

cc: T. Vukovinsky, USNRC, Rll 
SPM 17-008 


